
Osmondmania  returns  to  the
capital in time for Christmas

Adding together group and solo recordings, members of the
Osmond  family  charted  an  incredible  13  singles  on  the  UK
charts during 1973 resulting in the coining of a new word,
“Osmondmania”, to describe the phenomenon.

With their clean-cut image, talent, and energetic pop-rock
sound, the Osmonds have toured to crowds of screaming fans
around the world, now, over 40 years later, ‘Osmondmania’ is
set to return to the capital when the ‘Andy Williams Christmas
Spectacular’  appears  at  the  Queen’s  Hall  on  Monday  21st
December.

This dazzling, must-see holiday extravaganza comes directly
from  the  historic  stage  of  Branson  USA’s  beautiful  Andy
Williams Moon River Theatre.

Fans are encouraged to book their tickets quickly as the show
is likely to be a sell out and here is a preview of what to
expect:

In addition to the Osmonds, Irish Comedian Jimmy Cricket will
display his jovial hilarity in this festive family tradition
along with the Moon River Singers and dancers and nostalgic
footage of the legendary Andy Williams from Christmases past.

In addition, the audience will be able to sing along to their
favourite Christmas Classics including “Silent Night”, “Last
Christmas” and ‘Merry Christmas Everybody.’

The Osmonds will also perform their mega hits made famous
during more than five decades of entertaining around the world
including “Love Me for a Reason”, “Crazy Horses”, “Down By The
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Lazy River” and many more.

Andy Williams Moon River Theatre Owner and Operator Jimmy
Osmond  said:  “I  am  thrilled  to  bring  Andy’s  Christmas
Spectacular to our friends in the UK. I first appeared on Andy
William’s stage when I was only three years old. My brothers
had been singing back-up on Andy’s biggest hits and had been
regulars on his hit television series for several years, It’s
such  a  joy  to  carry  on  Andy’s  legacy  and  continue  his
treasured  holiday  tradition.”

Tickets  are  available  at  The  Queens  Hall  0131  668  2019
www.thequeenshall


